Sent: Sunday, 9 July 2023 10:09 PM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Concerns re APPLICATION NO:DA2023/1030

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the
sender and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

| am writing to express my concerns regarding the proposed organic waste facility in Lidcombe
(APPLICATION NO:DA2023/1030).

As both a business owner and resident in Lidcombe, | am acutely aware of the traffic issues already
facing the local area and the proposed waste facility will only worsen the situation. The proposed
number of trucks and operating hours will create even more traffic which the local roads can't
handle.

Not to mention, there's the obvious severe negative impact on the residents living nearby that will be
exposed to fumes and chemicals.

I sincerely believe that this proposed organic waste facility should not be allowed to proceed.

Regards,
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